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In This Issue:  

 
 

Aaron Rozovsky, Student Rabbi 
513-516-1689 

Val Meyerson, Newsletter Editor  
231-487-1661 

Rabbi’s Corner: 

Shalom Haverim! I hope this finds you all well.  I am very much 
looking forward to my upcoming visit next weekend.   I should also 
add how proud I am of our B'Nai Mitzvah students.  They have 
done a truly incredible job and have come a long way in the few 
months that I have been in Petoskey.  To that end I will be available 
for tutoring from 10-3 on Saturday.  Have a great week.  

Sincerely, Student Rabbi, Aaron Rozovsky 

Upcoming Rabbinic Visits:Upcoming Rabbinic Visits:Upcoming Rabbinic Visits:Upcoming Rabbinic Visits:    
April 10April 10April 10April 10----12;  May 812;  May 812;  May 812;  May 8----10101010    

Registration information for  

Frozen Chosen: http://goo.gl/
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Temple B’Nai Israel 

January Events 

Fri., March 6, 5:30 pm—Tot/Family Shabbat  

Fri., March 6, 7:30 pm—Shabbat Services 

Sun., March 8, 10:00 am—Sunday School 

Sun., March 8, Noon—Purim Carnival 

Mon., March 9, 7:00 pm—Board Meeting 

Fri/Sat., March 13/14—Frozen Chosen Family  

         Retreat 

Sat., March 21, 10:30 am—Snowshoe Event 

Sun., March 22, 10:00 am—Sunday School 

 The Temple mails out Yahrzeit  notices every 
month.  We use our yahrzeit database as the main source 
of information for this effort. However, the database is   
incomplete and may have errors. If you wish to add a 
loved one to the database for inclusion in the yahrzeit 
notification program, please drop a note to Tom Johnson 
at: tjohnson9916@charter.net. 

Yahrzeit No�ces 

The family of Berta Meyerson Molasky would like to 

thank everyone for their outpouring of love and sup-

port in the passing of their beloved mother, sister, 

Bubbie, and friend. It has been very comforting 

knowing how many people loved and appreciated 

her. Your kindness will always be a part of who she 

was and how she is remembered in our hearts. Your 

support has been truly appreciated. 

 The Temple is looking for specific equipment 
and material donations, including:  

• Two new vacuum cleaners;  
• Three WIFI capable thermostats (These would 

allow remote temperature monitoring-we could 
detect heating/cooling problems before services 
begin, rather than after.); 

• New 8’ white, rectangular table cloths. 
Other donations might be accepted—please con-
tact the treasurer to see if your item meets a need. 

Wish List Items 

Snowshoe Event 

 Strap on your shoeshoes and meet the Temple commu-
nity at the Petoskey waterfront for an hour hike along the 
water. Lets meet at the clock tower at 10:30 am. Then, for 
those who can stick around, we will go into town for some 
lunch around noon at Whitecaps. No snowshoes? No prob-
lem. Bearcub Outfitters, owned by Temple members B.J. 
Shawn and Becky Philipp-Kranig have them for rent.  Stop 
in the day before to set it up.  Please email Sally Cannon at 
scannon123@aol.com & 
becky@bearcuboutfitters.com 
by Friday, March 20 to give 
her a sense of how many are 
coming for lunch.  Or call 
Sally at 231-250-4297 with 
questions. 

Mazol Tovs!Mazol Tovs!Mazol Tovs!Mazol Tovs!    

Suzanne Shumway will be 
retiring from full-time teach-
ing at North Central Michi-
gan College after her current 
term is complete. Suzanne 
served for more than ten 
years as an English Professor at NCMC. Con-
gratulations Suzanne! We look forward to your 
stories of your upcoming adventures. Follow 
Suzanne’s adventures in her blog:  
https://suzanneshumway.wordpress.com/ 

Jeremiah 
Johnson has 
been accepted 
into the Col-

lege of Engineering at the 
University of Michigan. He 
plans to begin his academic 
career in the Fall of 2015. 
Jeremiah has also been 
named a National Merit 
Scholar finalist. Mazol Tov! 

A big thanks to Norm Baumhardt 

for the wonderful Tu B’Shvat   

Seder he hosted and organized 

for the Temple community. 
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Funds/Named Dona�ons Available 
□ Temple General Fund □ Newsletter Fund □ 

□  Prayer Book Fund □ Building Fund □ 

□ Irene Gordon Memorial Fund □  

□ Lee and Miles Jaffe Memorial Fund □  

□ Religious Education Fund □  

□ Stacy McCracken Memorial Youth Enrichment Fund □  

□ Alvin’s “Helping Hand” Rosenhaus Memorial Fund □  

□ Tree of Life Fund (Leaves $100 Each)  □  

□ Aubrey & Gerald Meyerson Perpetual Kaddish Fund □ 

□ Donor Wall Tile Fund (Tiles $48 each plus freight) □  

□  Tribute Fund  (packets of 5 tributes for $90/pack) □   

Temple B’Nai IsraelTemple B’Nai IsraelTemple B’Nai IsraelTemple B’Nai Israel    

Dona�on Form 
 

Name: _____________________________________________ 
Address: ___________________________________________ 
 _____________________________________________ 
Phone: _____________________________________________ 
Email: _____________________________________________ 
My contribution is in honor or memory of: 
____________________________________________________ 

Circle which fund you are          
designating (above) and then    
mail your check and this           
completed form to:  

Tom Johnson, Treasurer 
Temple B’Nai Israel 
PO Box 2416 
Petoskey MI 49770 

March 2015 Adar / Nissan 5775 

 Dona�ons Received 
January 14 through February 14, 2015 

The Chevra Kadisha group has begun stocking items 
for use during times of bereavement and remembrance. 
Shiva candles, Kria ribbons, and yarhtzeit candles are 

now collected together in the bookcase in the basement. 
For questions or interest in purchasing, please call Sally 

Cannon or Carol Ellstein. 

 I plan to publish an updated membership ros-
ter this Spring. All members in good standing will 
receive a Temple Roster. The Roster will include 
the following information: 

•  Names 
• Address (Summer and Regular) 

• Telephone #s (Summer and Regular) 
• Board/Committee Affiliations 

  
 In addition, and for those who wish, we will 
publish members interests, clubs, etc.  If you have 
moved, or your contact information has changed, 
please forward the changes 
to tjohnson9916@charter.net. 

News from the Treasurer:  

 

General Fund 
Irving Friedman 

Myra White 
 
 

Perpetual Kaddish Fund 
 

Marvin & Lynn Hecht— in memory of Samual 
Shupack, father of Lynn Hecht 

Louis & Sally Cannon— in memory of Richard 
McMahon, father of Sally Cannon 

Myra White—in memory of Dr. Donald Wittenberg 
 

In Memory of Berta Meyerson Molasky: 
James & Doris August 

Russell & Christine Carpenter 
Irving Friedman 
Joanne Friedman 

Marvin & Lynn Hecht 
Michael & Barbara Holmes 

Henrike Kroemer 
Lawrence Meyerson 

Richard & Joan Mund 
Jill O’Neill 

James & Susan Ponboy 
Mason & Lynne Rosenthal 
Henry & Anita Schneider 
Richard & Madelon Weber 



  
Temple B’Nai Israel 
PO Box 2416 
Petoskey, MI 49770 

Located at the corner of  
Waukazoo & Michigan 

www.templebnaiisraelofpetoskey.org 
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Daylight Savings Time 
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7:00 Board Mtg 
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Parshat Tzav 
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